THE AUTONOMOUS ADMINISTRATION OF THE SULINA FREE ZONE ISSUES

ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDING THE CANCELLATION OF THE PUBLIC TENDER

Regia Autonoma Administratia Zona Libere Sulina ("AZL SULINA"), an autonomous enterprise
established by the Romanian Government in 1993 as an administration of the free zone and operating
under the coordination of the Tulcea County Council, with headquarters in Sulina, str. I, nr. 202, Tulcea
County, registered with the Trade Register under the number J36/678/1993, with the unique registration
number 3053425, publicly announces

CANCELLATION OF THE PUBLIC TENDER

FOR THE CONCESSION OF THREE IMMOVABLE PROPERTIES (AREAS/PLOTS OF
LAND), LOCATED IN AREAS OF THE PORT OF SULINA FREE ZONE, CARRIED OUT
ACCORDING TO PUBLIC TENDER NOTICE NO. 650/17.02.2025, PUBLISHED ON 20.02.2025,

motivated by the impossibility of conducting the auction, given the submission in the first stage of
the procedure of a single request for participation/letters of interest.

AZL Sulina will organize a new public auction procedure for the concession of three real estate properties
(areas/plots of land), located in the Port of the Sulina Free Zone, at a later date determined according to
the updated calendar of the auction procedure, with the fulfillment of all the obligations of transparency
and publicity established by the normative acts in force.

For further information, please contact us at the Sulina Free Zone Administration, Str. Sulina, I, Nr. 202,
Tulcea County, 825400, or by phone: 0787710631, website: www.azlsulina.ro, e-mail:
office@azlsulina.ro.

General Manager,

Mr. Dragos lonita


http://www.azlsulina.ro/
mailto:office@azlsulina.ro

	THE AUTONOMOUS ADMINISTRATION OF THE SULINA FREE Z

